
        September 23, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/ by MRS for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED DRAFT REGULATORY GUIDE DG-8028, “CONTROL OF
ACCESS TO HIGH AND VERY HIGH RADIATION AREAS IN NUCLEAR
POWER PLANTS”

During the 525th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,

September 8-10, 2005, the Committee considered the proposed draft Regulatory Guide

DG-8028, “Control of Access to High and Very High Radiation Areas in Nuclear Power Plants.” 

The Committee plans to review the draft Regulatory Guide DG-8028 after reconciliation of

public comments.  The Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the

proposed draft Regulatory Guide DG-8028 for public comment.

References:
Memorandum dated July 20, 2005, from Farouk Eltawila, Director for the Division of Systems
Analysis and Regulatory Effectiveness, RES, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS,
Subject: Request for ACRS Review of Proposed Draft Regulatory Guide DG-8028, “Control of
Access to High and Very High Radiation Areas in Nuclear Power Plants,” (ADAMS Accession
No. ML052100152).  

Draft Regulatory Guide DG-8028, “Control of Access to High and Very High Radiation Areas in
Nuclear Power Plants,” (ADAMS Accession No. ML051670289).  

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY S. Coffin, NRR
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